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…will be busy! Here is what we are planning to study 

during the first two weeks: 

English – Revising our skills in comprehension. 

Starting Biographical Writing. We will be tying this in 

with our work in science and focussing on the life of 

Charles Darwin. 

EGPS– Revision of the basic rules covered this school 
year.                                                                                  
Maths – Statistics: interpreting and constructing line 
graphs and pie charts, in addition general revision work 
Science – Working on Evolution and Inheritance, 
including biographies of experts in this field.                                                  
RE – we will be looking at Hinduism throughout the 
summer term, beginning with investigating what helps 
Hindus to worship.                                                                
History – considering the impact of the                                   
reign of Alfred the Great.                                                          
Art – continuing our work based on Lowry. 
PSHE –enjoying the text Under the Lights which 
addresses some of  the trials of being 11 and at school!        

                    
 

 At the end of the Spring Term, we 
must congratulate the endurance of 
the pupils. They and you deserve a 
good rest, delightfully peppered 
with a little ongoing revision of 
course! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This week your children took home 
their revision packs. As previously 

explained in the last Learning Letter, 
this will prepare the children for SATs 
as well as keeping them on track right 
through the Summer Term in readiness 
for their Seconday Experience! Please 
use these packs to guide their revision 

and refer to the help sheets and 
online Maths guidance (School 

website) as necessary. Do not use 
them as tests or let them feel onerous 

as they are there to support the 
children. 

 

  

                                                                        

 

May we take this opportunity 

to wish you all a delightful 

and healthy Easter! 

                                                            

School Council are holding a cake sale on Thursday 27th April. They are raising money to buy some small 

food bins for the playground to compost fruit and vegetables, to help our school to be more sustainable. 

Please can you support this by BAKING and bringing in your delicious bakes to school on the morning of the 

27th. All cakes to the infant kitchen please.   

 

Well done to all the participants at this week’s inter house 

Swimming Gala. Also a big thank you to all the helpers, 

without whom it would not have run as smoothly.  
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